LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Royal London House,

een Charlotte Street, Bristol
/ 11th December, 1961.

Telephone No. 23578

Dear Sir, Awgdmmm‘“
"SEA GEM",

With reference to your letter of the 8th
instant addressed to the Owners of the above vessel,
they have advised us that they note the Special and
Screwshaft Surveys become due in February next, and
will make the necessary arrangements for the surveys
to be carried out in due course.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS

i Moaﬂ%{/

The Secretary,
LONDON.

Y © 22

_Lloyd’s Register
“EStation




Pi
o

8 I

® et o
@rove
juare,

1

——

I

ey |
|
i




